Te Kaporelhana Awhina Hunga Whara

8 March 2018

Bruce Van Essen
fyi-request-7232-a01a8964@requests.fyi.orqg.nz

Dear Mr Van Essen Ref: 0051354
Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 8 February 2018, asking for the following information under the
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

“...please provide the below requested information in regards to Dr Alastair
Wilson (Senior Medical Advisor).

1. Medical qualifications held by this Dr.

2. Is the Dr directly employed by ACC.

3. If yes to 2, salary details for each year for the last 5 years.

4. If no to 2, payments made to the Dr as a contractor for each year for the last 5
years.

5. Copies of all contractual agreements between ACC and the Dr.

6. Period that the Dr has been employed, or if applicable, contracted to the ACC”,

Our response
As per section 15(1)(b) of the Act, ACC has made the decision to provide you with some
information. However, we do not routinely release information about former or current ACC

staff members on public websites, such as fyi.org.nz.

In this instance, as the response to your request contains information identifying a particular
individual we are prepared to send the information directly to your private email address.

Please can you send an email to GES@acc.co.nz confirming your private email address.
Once we receive confirmation of your email address, we will send the response.

Yours sincerely
Government Engagement and Support



